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CONSORTIUM OF NATIONAL LAW UNIVERSITIES 

COMMON LAW ADMISSION TEST (CLAT) 2020 

National Law School of India University 

Nagarbhavi, Bengaluru – 560 072 

Contact No. 08047162020 

Email: clat@consortiumofnlus.ac.in 

Website: consortiumofnlus.ac.in 

NOTIFICATION 

August 10, 2020 

Sub: Rescheduling of the CLAT 2020 examination to 7
th

 September 2020 

 

1. The General Body of the Consortium of National Law Universities met on the 10th August 

2020 to review the precautionary measures taken in the context of the COVID 19 pandemic 

and settle on a feasible date for conducting the CLAT 2020 exam. 

 

2. At this meeting, the General Body assessed the prevailing lockdown situation in various 

parts of the country and the health and safety protocols necessary for the conduct of this 

exam. On this basis, the Consortium has taken the following decisions: 

 

1. The CLAT 2020 examination for both UG and PG candidates will be held on 7th, 

September 2020 from 2:00 PM to 4:00 PM. 

 

ii. Per the Consortium’s notification dated 30.06.2020 (available here), the CLAT 

2020 shall be conducted through a centre-based, online computer-based test.  

 

iii. Medical and safety measures being adopted shall be as per those outlined in the 

Consortium’s notification dated 30.06.2020 (available here).   

 

iv. The Consortium will review centre locations on an ongoing basis to ensure that 

students and staff are protected at all times. 

 

v. The Consortium is in the process of securing further permissions so that the Admit 

Cards of candidates shall be considered as Movement Passes by local authorities to 

allow candidates to move between Containment zones and travel to their 

designated examination centre. 

 

vi. Admit Cards of the candidates indicating the Roll number and Centre shall be 

available for download from the website (consortiumofnlus.ac.in) in 2 weeks’ time. 

 

vii. No candidate shall be allowed to enter any examination centre without a mask. 

Appropriate respiratory etiquette shall also be maintained at all times. Detailed 

instructions in this regard will be notified on the Consortium website.  

 

3. Further instructions as necessary shall be issued in due course. The candidates and 

their parents are advised to keep visiting consortiumofnlus.ac.in for the latest updates. 

 

https://consortiumofnlus.ac.in/documents/Notification_for_Conduct_of_CLAT_2020.pdf
https://consortiumofnlus.ac.in/documents/Medical_Precautions_CLAT_2020.pdf
https://consortiumofnlus.ac.in/clat-2020/
https://consortiumofnlus.ac.in/clat-2020/
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4. Any requests for assistance or for clarifications may be directed to:  

 

Email: clat@consortiumofnlus.ac.in  

Phone: 080 47162020 (between 10:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.) on all working days.  

 

 

Sd/- 

Prof. Balraj Chauhan  

Convenor, CLAT 2020 

& 

Prof (Dr) Sudhir Krishnaswamy  

Secretary-Treasurer, 

Consortium of National Law Universities 

 

 

   


